
From:
To: Aquind Interconnector
Cc: office@portsmouthlibdems.org.uk; penny.mordaunt.mp@parliament.uk
Subject: Aquind lnterconnector cable Portsmouth
Date: 05 October 2020 13:53:12

Dear Sirs,

We strongly object to these proposals as

The level of access you are demanding is totally unacceptable
The disruption this work will cause is also unacceptable
 This proposal is not right for this city and its residents.

Kelvin and Vanessa Pyne

Sent from my iPad
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